GPHS ID Policy

It is for the safety of everyone at Gwynn Park High School that all students, staff, and visitors are
identified. Upon entering the school, visitors will need to present their ID to the main office staff. The
visitor will be given a visitor’s pass and will receive the ID upon departure.

Students must wear their IDs. Students without an ID will be directed to In-School Suspension. Since
students have been given 2 IDs at no cost, the next replacement ID can be purchased for $5.00.
Students will not be permitted to travel throughout the building without their IDs.



